Date
School Name
Address
Address
Attn:
Re: Violation of SB 658

To Whom It May Concern OR Dear

As you are aware, Governor Stitt signed SB658 into law (the “Bill”’) in May of 2021 and it went
into effect July of 2021. The Bill specifies that Schools and universities must notify parents and
students that they may opt-out of vaccination mandates using legally allowed exemptions.

The law explicitly states:

"The State Department of Education shall provide and ensure that each school district in this
state provides, on the school district website and in any notice or publication provided to
parents regarding immunization requests, the following information regarding immunization
requirements for school attendance:

“For school enrollment, a parent or guardian shall provide one of the following:

1. Current, up-to-date immunization records, or

2. A completed and signed exemption form.”

It has come to our attention that (School Name) is violating this section of the

Bill. We hereby request that you modify your policies to bring them into compliance with the
Bill. We also request that this issue be addressed at the next school Board meeting.




